
 

 
 

Achievements of the College of Islamic 

Studies for September 2024 

 

 

1. Two meetings were held by the Dean of the College: a meeting of 

the Promotions Committee with its members and a meeting with the 

College Council heads of departments. 

2. One faculty member was appointed in the Department of Creed and 

Contemporary Schools of Thought. 

3. The final exams were fully delivered to the six departments and sent 

to the control office, along with the exams for students with excuses. 

4. All final exam grades were recorded for the 65 college departments, 

and reports of the college news were sent to the media center and the 

college events group. 

5. Four meetings were held as follows: a meeting with Dr. Fatima Al-

Wahsh, Head of the Department of Islamic Studies and Arabic 

Language; a meeting with Dr. Taha Al-Juhari, Head of the 

Department of Islamic Studies, Invitation, and Culture; a meeting 

with Dr. Emad Al-Ajeeli, Head of the Department of Creed and 

Contemporary Schools of Thought; and a meeting with Dr. Manal 

Mustafa, Head of the Department of Islamic Studies and English 

Language. 

6. Reports for students who have been deprived of exams were 

completed, and all students were verified at the portal. 

7. An excerpt from each course in all college departments was sent. 


